
 

 

Consultative Meeting with Presidential Climate Commission 

Date: 29 July 2022 

1. INTRODUCTION  

 

The Presidential Climate Commission (PCC) and the NPC held a consultative meeting on 29 July 

2022 to discuss work and programme alignment. 

 

2. KEY DISCUSSION POINTS 

 

The meeting addressed challenges facing the country such as disaster management, climate 

change, the state of the economy, governance, and the capacity of the state to respond to 

these challenges. The two commissions committed to working with and advising government 

in addressing the scourge of corruption, lack of capacity, resource constraints, energy 

insecurity, the growing polarisation between social partners as well as the diminishing levels 

of trust between citizens and government.  

3. CONCLUSION  

 

The meeting resolved to work together in mobilising resources and expertise from local and 
international partners and stakeholders to ramp up the capacity of public institutions, 
including local government, to respond to the immediate challenges. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


